
 

 

 

MINUTES 

PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 

May 11, 2016 

 

 

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board met on Wednesday, May 11, 2016 at the 

Recreation Center with the meeting being called to order at 6:35pm. 

  

Members in attendance were Larry Katzer, Brandon Palmer, Ben Tush, Rochelle 

Kohlmeier, Sandie Fritz and Helen Norman along with new member Janon Gordon.  Also 

present:  Phil Bures, Parks and Recreation Director.   

  
Minutes were reviewed and approved by Sandie Fritz making a motion and seconded by 

Larry Katzer. 

 

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT 

 

Recreation Center records show good membership and the recreation center overall is 

doing well. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Phil Bures reported on the following new business: 

 

A. Introduction of new board members 

Janon Gordon, fills vacancy of Lynn Wilson 

B. Soccer Wrap-Up 

Smoothest soccer year 

C.  Summer Ball Report 

21 teams – 260 Total 

T-Ball 5 teams 

Coach Pitch  5 teams 

10u Girls    2 teams 

10u Boys    2 teams 

12u Girls    2 teams 

12 u Boys   1 team 

14u Girls     2 teams 

15u Boys     2 teams                                                                                                                     

 



 

 

D.  Rec Center Equipment 

              Purple wave auction treadmill – purchased one commercial unit for $900 

 

E. Frisbee Golf Course 

Will be assisted by Chris Goetz and will be placed on the North side of 

the lake.  First step will consist of plotting an aerial map for a nine hole 

course.  This project needs to develop fast to be able to have assistance 

in July from the GAPP Project for some labor.  . 

 

F. Update on current projects – Maintenance Crew working on the following: 

 

 Replace backstop on the Legion Field – holes drilled today and pouring 

bases next week.  Legion will start in June. 

 Pool Chemical feeder – filled water today and chemical tomorrow.  This is 

two weeks earlier than normal.  Opening the pool Memorial Day weekend.  

Deb McMahon is returning as Manager along with three returning guards 

and filling other staff openings. 

 Special needs playground – purchasing two special needs swing and 

companion swing to be installed in the Tot Lot. 

 

    

OLD BUSINESS 

None 

 

Next meeting is July 13th at the Rec Center at 6:00pm. 

 

Adjourn the meeting at 7:00pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Helen Norman, Secretary 


